
 
 
 

 
 
 
11th March 2024 
 
Summer Term:  8th April 2024 –23rd July 2024 
 
 
Milk Money 
 
Milk is free to all children in Nursery and children under the age of 5 years old in 
Reception and any child in receipt of Free School Meals. Because your child has 
now turned 5 years old, he/she will not be entitled to free milk. If you would still like 
your child to have milk, we can give you the opportunity to pay for it which is £13.26 
for the Summer Term. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to remind parents about paying on ParentPay 
for items such as dinner, milk and trips. It is a very simple procedure to sign up with 
an activation code that is provided by us in school. We do also have a member of 
staff who can help activate your account and show you how to use the website in 
school on one of our computers. If you would like your child to have milk in school, 
could we please ask you to pay by Thursday 11th April 2024 at 9.15am. Milk will 
then be provided from Monday 15th April and this has also been allowed for in the 
costings. 
 
Payment for Milk will be available on ParentPay from Tuesday 12th March 2024. 
 
Thank you for your support in this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs K A Swales 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


